
Hi Roisin, 
 
AES has no comments on the proposed Gas Transmission Licence changes to allow implementation 
of CMP in Northern Ireland. 
 
We have, however, raised a number of concerns re the associated proposed Modification Number 
25 to the Premier Transmission Transportation Code  - you should have received a copy of these via 
email yesterday. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Donald Murray 
Senior Analyst - Commodities & Market Risk 
AES UK & Ireland 
Kilroot Power Station, Larne Road, Carrickfergus BT38 7LX 
 


